
 

National Workshop on Dynamical System with MATLAB and its Computations 

(NWDMC-2020) on 9
th

 -11
th

 January 2020. 

National Workshop on Dynamical System with MATLAB and its Computations (NWDMC-

2020), organized by the School of Mathematics, Alagappa University, under the financial support of 

UGC-SAP (DRS-I), was held on 09.01.2020. 

Prof.N. Rajendran, Vice Chancellor, Alagappa University, who presided over the function. In 

his presidential address, he highlighted the importance of Mathematics and the main motive of 

conduct the National workshop. He also gave assurance that Alagappa University support software 

development. He advised the students to gain the software knowledge.  

Dr. V. Govindaraj, National Institute of Technology, Puducherry, offered felicitations. Three 

hundred participants attended the workshop. Dr. N. Anbazhagan, Professor and Head, welcomed the 

participants. Dr. V. Govindaraj delivered the lecture about the importance of MATLAB software in 

Mathematics. 

 

On the second and third day, Dr. M. Sambath, Periyar University, Salem, delivered the lecture 

at the technical session. Dr. V. Parthiban, VIT, Chennai, conducted the practical session for 

participating students. During the Valedictory function, certificates were distributed to all the 

participants. Dr. B. Sundaravadivoo proposed a vote of thanks. 



 

 

 

 


